
SUBCONTRACTING INFORMATION NOTICE

Brussels, 21 August 2012
The SESAR Joint Undertaking received from its members the following information regarding sub-contracting of part of the activities to be realized by the concerned member within the SESAR Programme with a budget exceeding 175.000 EUR.

Any interested entity (including in particular Research Organisations
, universities, small and medium enterprises (SMEs)
, can address its request to the contact person of the Member indicated in the table below:

	Member Name
	Description of the activities
	Expected amount of the subcontracting
	Duration and period of works
	Contact persons of the Members
	Deadline for expression of interest to the Member

	EUROCONTROL
	Provision of maintenance and support services on the NMVP platform, through secondment of technical experts at EUROCONTROL Brussels site ( NMVP platfom servers location), and on call.

Their expertise shall include: Linux Red Hat, HP hardware, Service Guard, VMWARE, Storage equipment.

Specific expertise on HP OPENVIEW shall also be provided.

Synergies shall be obtained by sharing the same resources for the NMVP support and for the NM OPS systems support.

	176 030 €
	01/01/2012- 31/12/2012
	See note below.
	Extension  of Contract already allocated. 


Note: complementary information can be found at the call for tenders page at: http://www.eurocontrol.int/corporate/public/standard_page/bwu_welcome.html
�  “Research Organisation” means here, in line with the principles governing the 7th Framework Programme, a legal entity established as a non-profit organisation which carries out research or technological development as one of its main objectives.





� “SMEs” means here micro, small and medium-sized enterprises within the meaning of Commission Recommendation 2003/36/EC.





The information in this document belongs to the Member’s of the SESAR Joint Undertaking. The SESAR Joint Undertaking doesn’t take any legal responsibility for the content of the information provided herein.

